
Linda Lyshol 
354 Roosevelt St. 
Bronson, MI. 49028 
 
March 18, 2019 

BDL Board of Trustees 
Branch District Library 
10 E. Chicago Street 
Coldwater, MI  49028 
 
Dear BDL Board of Trustees: 

Please accept this as official notice of my resignation. As you might know, we have had several differences 
of opinion regarding my duties to my staff and my duties to the Board. This conflict has affected—for 
some—your trust in me as a Library Director. It was made clear to me during the Personnel Committee 
meeting, held on March 12, 2019, that the majority of the Board Trustees and I would not be able to 
resolve our differences. Therefore, I feel that resigning—while this action is done under protest—is the 
best option for the Board and for me. It is my professional opinion that this resignation is not the best 
option for staff. 

I am planning for my last work day as Branch District Library Director to be March 29, 2019. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 

Linda Lyshol 


